June 28, 2021

Jolene Wolfley, Chair
Development Review Board

City of Albuquerque

600 Second Street NW
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

RE: Lot 17-A, Block 16, North Albuquerque Acres Tract A, Unit B — Request for Right-of-
Way Dedication

Dear Ms. Wolfley:

The purpose of this letter is to authorize Fierro & Company and AG Services to act as our
agent on a Subdivision of Land, preliminary and final plats, for the property located at the
northwest corner of San Pedro NE and Carmel Avenue NE.

The property is legally described as Lot 17 in Block Numbered 16, Tract A, Unit B, of the
North Albuquerque Acres, an Addition to the City of Albuquerque, New Mexico. Tony L.

Jaramillo and Phyllis Jaramillo are the owners of the property.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

JM%‘Z“”d/W

ony L. Jaramillo



